
Warrior Cost Management introduces its Customer First, Healthcare Cost Containment Platform 

 

Glendale, AZ – Warrior Cost Management LLC a privately owned health care cost containment 
organization, announced the official launch of their business in August 2022.  Warrior provides a full 
suite of solutions and assists Third Party Administrators, MGUs, Consultants, Brokers, Stop-Loss, 
Reinsurance and Self-Funded groups, and their members to contain costs not only on out of network 
claims but in network as well. 

Warrior’s business model separates itself from the rest of the space by utilizing IA (Intelligent 
Automation) to drive savings, provide consistency, and reduce group and member frustration.  Warrior’s 
model allows the group/provider/product relationship to steer the ship down the right path to savings. 

“We are thrilled to officially open our doors and begin helping reduce the costs of the medical spend in 
our country.  Our philosophy and our goals are aligned with the market space but what separates us 
from the rest is our Customer First approach which ensures we are always prioritizing the client needs 
and wants above anything else.  We built our foundation, philosophy and our system with external input 
and ideas.  By polling the market space and asking what is currently working well and not working well in 
the space, we were able to build something we knew customers wanted and needed.  We’ve seen too 
many square pegs tried to be put into round holes over the years and we wanted to make sure we didn’t 
make those same mistakes,” said Ryan O’Mahoney, Chief Operations Officer, and EVP.  “We asked the 
questions and we listened to the answers from our target market, that is how we built our processes 
and our brand.  When we sat down to create the business, we all agreed on putting the customers first.  
We believe when we made our brand and products inclusive of our customers wants and needs, we 
made them part of the development team which doesn’t seem to happen very often with any business.  
That was a key first step in delivering on our Customer First promise,” quoted Tobey Busch, Chief 
Development Officer, and EVP. 

About Warrior Cost Management LLC 

Launching in mid-2022, Warrior Cost Management is focused on providing customer centric customized 
health care cost containment products and processes.  Warrior is privately owned and operated across 
the United States.  For more information visit www.warriorcm.com or if interested in learning more 
contact Alex Iskhakov, Senior Vice President of Client Partnerships at alexi@warriorcm.com. 

 

 


